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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM: Liza Walker 
 
DATE: April 4, 2025 
 
RE:  City Cemeteries Trimming Program Contract 
 

 

After receiving no bids from the recent Advertisement for Bids for the City 

Cemeteries Trimming Program, I reached out to local agencies to request 

interest in contracting with the City for the trimming services at the City’s two 

cemeteries. Breaking Bonds Ministries, Inc. submitted the included bid on March 

13, 2025.  

Staff recommends acceptance of the bid and that the Board of Aldermen 

authorize a contract with Breaking Bonds Ministries, Inc. for the City Cemeteries 

Trimming Program. 

If you have questions, please contact me at lwalker@jacksonmo.org or at 573-

243-3568 x 2015. 
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